
Parent / Student Update On DYRHS Remote Learning Plan  
Please remember that the situation that we are in is constantly changing and DY will change and adapt to give 

our students the best opportunity to improve academically. 

Student Expectations 

● DY’s Remote learning schedule was developed to give both students and teachers a direction to follow 

throughout this pandemic. 

● The primary means of instruction will be done using Google Classroom. 

● We are asking teachers to provide small manageable assignments for students to complete. 

● We are expecting our teachers to be available by email during their scheduled class time.  Example if a 

student has Biology A Block his or her teacher should be available by email during that block to help 

students navigate the assignment. 

● We would like students to try and follow their class schedule and log into their specific class using 

google classroom at the designated time.   

● However we know that during this remote learning time students may not be available during the 

scheduled time or the technology they are using is not available at that time.  We know that in many 

homes there are more than one sibling using a limited amount of technology and this can make specific 

times difficult to adhere to.   

● If students cannot log in to Google Classroom during their designated class time then they should log in 

when they have a chance. 

● Students and Parents should feel free to email their teacher and assistant principal with any academic 

questions. 

● We would hope students would make every effort to try and complete the assignments posted by our 

teachers. 

● I have asked all teachers to extend deadlines on previous assignments to give students an opportunity 

to make up any work for term 3. 

● Teachers will be available for a discussion through email or google classroom during “class time” 

● Teachers will provide feedback to students on any and all assignments thru email or google classroom. 

● Based on the Department of Education Guidelines, students should receive credit for work that is 

completed.    

● If parents or students have technology issues please email the teacher and contact  

○ Ms. Govoni   govonij@dy-regional.k12.ma.us 

● If parents or students have questions regarding their student’s IEP or 504 plan please contact 

○ Ms. O’Reilly oreillym@dy-regional.k12.ma.us 

● If you have any questions regarding an assignment, your son or daughters teachers, or assignments 

not being posted please contact your students assistant principal. 

○ Mr. Barrett Assistant Principal for grades 8 & 9 

○ Mr. Clarkin Assistant Principal for grades 10 & 11 

○ Ms. Govoni Assistant Principal for grade 12 

 

Please keep in mind that your son or daughter's social and emotional health is most important to us.  We do 

not want your child to become overwhelmed with any of this.  If your son or daughter is feeling overwhelmed 

they can contact their assistant principal or guidance counselor for help.   

 

Also please understand that our administrators, teachers and department chairs are meeting daily to determine 

what is best for our students.  We are constantly trying to find areas we can help our students during this crazy 

time.  We are going day to day and week to week.  I will provide updates weekly on our remote learning 

program. 
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